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3 October 2024
Dear Sam Dunning,
Freedom of Information Request Ref: F24_328

Thank you for your request for information from the University of York. Please see our response
below.

o The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent),
any pro-VC (or equivalent), dean international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level

staff (not academic or research staff).

Information held. Zero such visits have been undertaken by members of the University Executive

Board within this time period.

e Please, for each visit, state the role of the staff member(s) who went, and a list of
meetings/itinerary.

Information not held - there have been zero visits in this time period.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal

review. Your internal review request should be submitted in writing by 28 November 2024 to
foi@york.ac.uk, detailing your grounds for appeal/complaint.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to
the Information Commissioner for a decision.

| hope this information is useful.

Yours sincerely,

Information Governance Team
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